
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

23rd October 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 Curious Critters Friday 10th November 2023 

 

We have organised an outside company to come into school on Friday 10th 

November to deliver a curious critters workshop where the children will learn 

about a range of different animals. This workshop links with our current 

science topic of Animals including Humans and will involve the children gaining 

first hand experience of small animals, some of which they will be able to hold 

and see up close. 

 

The cost of the activity is £4.00, payable on Parent Pay. This is a voluntary 

contribution but if parents do not contribute then we may need to cancel the 

activity. Children in receipt of benefits-related free school meals will have the 

visit subsidised, please log on to Parent Pay to give permission for your child 

to take part in the visit. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Brinksman-Wood 

Mrs Brinksman-Wood 

 

 

 


